

St Joseph's Park Kenilworth Warwickshire CV8 2FT

Telephone: 01926 514444 e-mail: post@crackleyhall.co.uk Web: www.crackleyhall.co.uk

31 March 2017

Dear Parents

Junior 6 Trip to France, Final Payment - Trip No 1352

I am pleased to be able to tell you that the final cost for the Junior 6 trip to France in May is slightly less than we expected: £260

We now require the final balance of £260 which, as per the initial booking letter and your returned permission slip, will be added to your next school invoice. **Please do not send payment in to school.**

I enclose a Medical Questionnaire for you to complete; please note that we require the **precise date** of your child's last anti tetanus injection – this can be obtained from your doctor if you do not have it to hand. We also need to receive your child's EHIC card. Please would you send the completed medical questionnaire and EHIC card in to the school office before **Friday 28 April**.

Yours sincerely

Robert Duigan

